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As a resident of Aumsville, Oregon, I'm taking a stand against HB 2025. This bill 

proposes to raise gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs - a move that's 

completely tone-deaf to the current cost-of-living crisis. 

 

Our working families are already struggling to make ends meet. We don't need 

another financial burden. HB 2025 isn't just an inconvenience; it's a direct hit to our 

wallets and our way of life. 

 

It's time for our legislators to understand the real impact of their decisions. We need 

solutions that help our community thrive, not policies that make daily life more 

challenging. 

 

-Kim Harroun 


